
O'Dowd, Dennis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dennis: 

Thomas M. Kumpuris <chefizzix@yahoo.com> 
Wednesday, November 13, 2013 9:35AM 
O'Dowd, Dennis 
Teresa Bacus 
Re: Control No.581654 Lutheran Hospital; Letter dated 08/23/13 Request for Amendment to 
NRC License No. 13-01535-01 

Thank you for the information regarding Lutheran's submission. ·1 was not previously advised or the 
requested Preceptors Statements would havce been included. 

Lutheran will resubmit this amendment request when Preceptor Statements are completed. 

Thanks Again!! Tom K. 

Thomas M. Kumpuris, M.S., FACR, FASNC 
Vice President - Nuclear Medicine Services 
Medical Nuclear Physicist 
Medical Physics Consultants, Inc. 

On Friday, November 8, 2013 1:17PM, "O'Dowd, Dennis" <Dennis.ODowd@nrc.gov> wrote: 
Dear Mr. Kumpuris -

This is in follow-up to the request provided telephonically on September 17, 2013, regarding the 
licensee's letter dated August 23, 2013, requesting amendment to NRC License No. 13-01535-01. In 
that letter, the licensee requested that Andrew Joseph Norton, M.D. and Eric Bekkers, M.D. be added 
to the license as authorized users for 35.100, 35.200, 35.300 (limited to oral administration of sodium 
iodide-131 in quantities less than or greater than 30 millicuries) materials and uses. 

As stated previously, in order for us to continue processing your Tequest, we request that you please 
submit a completed Form 313A(AUD) and a Form 313A(AUT) for each of the proposed authorized 
users. It will not be necessary for you to resubmit copies of the ABR certificates that were submitted 
with the original request. 

For your use, I am providing links to the appropriate forms for your use, along with the link to the NRC 
guide, NUREG-1556, Volume 9, (rev. 2), "Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses­
Program-Specific Guidance About Medical Use Licenses." Ple~se refer to Appendix D, 
"Documentation of Training and Experience to Identify Individuals on a License as Authorized User, 
Radiation Safety Officer, Authorized Medical Physicist, or Authorized Nuclear Pharmacist," as found 
in the guide for specific information that needs to be provided for proposed Authorized Users. 

http://pbadupws.nrc.gov/docs/ML0734/ML073400289.pdf 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/forms/nrc313a(aud).pdf 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/forms/nrc313a(aut).pdf 
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We request that this information be provided as soon as possible, and no later than November" 13, 
2013. Please provide the requested supporting information as enclosures to a dated and signed 
cover letter, and include the license number and control number in the letter. You may fax this 
information to 630-515-1078 (to my attention) or alternatively, scan the signed and dated letter along 
with the completed forms and email these to dennis.odowd@nrc.gov. 

Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 

Dennis O'Dowd 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, IL 60532 
mailto:christine.martinez@nrc.gov 
630.829.9573 (office) 
630.515.1078 (fax) 
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